
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              June 25, 2025 
 

CCPS Mandates Clear Bookbags for 2025-2026  Across All Grade Levels 

 
JONESBORO - Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is excited to welcome back students for the first 
day of school on Monday, August 4, 2025. In preparation for the return to school, with respect to the safety 
of all students and staff, as a reminder, the district will only allow students to carry clear bookbags for the 
2025-2026 school year. This decision applies to all students in all grade levels.  
 
The district will not provide clear bookbags to all students. Parents/guardians/caregivers are required to 
purchase clear bookbags for their students. For more information on the clear bookbag mandate, please see 
the attached flyer. 

 

 

 


